D.G KHAN MEDICAL COLLEGE
DERA GHAZI KHAN

EMAIL: c_lgkhanmc@yahoo.com

NOTICE

FINANCIAL BID OPENING MEETING REGARDING STATIONERY, PRINTING AND
GENERAL STORE ITEMS FOR D.G.KHAN MEDICAL COLLEGE D.G.KHAN FOR THE
YEAR 2023-24

It is notified that Financial Bid opening for the tender of Stationery, Printing

and General Store Items for D.G.Khan Medical College D.G.Khan for the year 2023-24 will

be held on 31-08-2023 at 11:00A.M in the Committee room of D.G.KHAN Medical College

D.G.Khan.
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PRINCIPA

D.G KHAN MEDICAL COLLEGE
G\ GHAZI KHAN

PHNO. 064-9260631, FAX NO. 064-9260632



